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Dear John

Revenue Budget Monitoring (Quarter 2)

At the Council meeting on 5 December 2013, the Council received Overview and Scrutiny Board’s views on the Revenue Budget Monitoring (Quarter 2) as set out below:  

‘The Overview and Scrutiny Board remain concerned at the level of overspend, especially in relation to Children’s Safeguarding, and would wish to see inroads into this overspend within the current financial year.’

The Executive Lead for Children and I are working closely with the Children’s Services Management Team to fully implement the cost reduction programme which includes challenging all activities and spend to try and ensure the projected overspend falls in the remainder of the current financial year.  In addition, all other services will be looking to make in-year savings to ensure a balanced budget is achieved at year end.

Yours sincerely



Gordon Oliver
Mayor of Torbay

Schools and services for children and young people ● social care and housing ● recycling, waste disposal and clean streets ● community safety ● roads and transportation ● town planning ● tourism, harbours and economic regeneration ● consumer protection and licensing ● leisure, museums, libraries and arts 
If you require this in a different format or language, please contact me. 
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